
Circular for Grade 10 and 12
Open House

No: HB/AC/22-23/63 Date: 23/01/2023

Dear Parents
Greetings!

This is to inform you that an Open House is scheduled for Grade 10 and 12 Students. Please find below the
details;

Date: 26th January 2023, Thursday
Time: 2pm to 4pm
Venue: Meetings will be conducted in the respective classrooms by the class teachers. (Time slots will be
shared with the parents).

Note:
➔ All the parents are requested to attend the open house to know the academic performance of your ward in

the First Model Examination conducted recently.
➔ It will open a new insight to better our students for the coming CBSE Board Examination 2023.
➔ Kindly pay the fee dues before the Open House, if any, to avoid any inconvenience.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


